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March 15, 2019 
 
The Honorable Amy Klobuchar,  
425 Dirksen Senate Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
The Honorable Joni Ernst 
730 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
The Honorable Patrick Leahy 
437 Russell Senate Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
The Honorable Martha McSally 
B40D Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
The Honorable Richard Blumenthal  
706 Hart Senate Office Bldg. 
Washington, DC, 20510 
 

The Honorable Thom Tillis  
185 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
The Honorable Marsha Blackburn  
357 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
The Honorable Richard Burr  
217 Russell Senate Office Building 
Washington DC 20510 
 
The Honorable Mike Crapo  
239 Dirksen Senate Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
The Honorable Josh Hawley 
B40A Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 

 
Dear Senators, 
 
On behalf of the hundreds of thousands of members of Concerned Women for America 
Legislative Action Committee (CWALAC), we want to thank you for being an original co-sponsor 
of the Debbie Smith Reauthorization Act of 2019.  
 
This program is of vital importance for victims of sexual assault, and we commend you for your 
leadership.  As you know, CWALAC wanted to see an increase in the prioritization of the testing 
of sexual assault kits and in the reporting and accountability standards for this program on this 
reauthorization.  We are grateful to see these areas have been strengthened, and we are proud to 
give you our full support. 
 
CWALAC leaders around the country are working tireless to make sure no victim ever falls 
through the cracks again. Your efforts today will go a long way in that fight. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Penny Nance, 
CEO & President 
 


